

The New Hope City Council established the Good Citizenship Award program in 2011 to recognize persons who exemplify acts of good citizenship.

Frequently persons volunteer in various ways to make New Hope a better place to live, work, and play and receive no acknowledgement for their work. The city recognizes that the strength of a community is dependent upon a strong network of citizens who devote time and effort to improve the quality of life by helping others.

Nominations for the *Good Citizenship Award* are reviewed by the City Council. Elected officials may not receive the award. The City Council will publicly recognize award recipients and present them with a Certificate of Good Citizenship at an official council meeting.

To nominate someone for the *Good Citizenship Award*, please use the following guidelines:

Volunteer to improve the quality of life in New Hope by

- Helping others
- Protecting the environment
- Providing opportunities for youth
- Exemplifying good citizenship

Volunteer work can be performed in

- Schools, churches, homes
- Parks, public land
- Businesses, work places

Nominee's name:
Address:
Phone:
Email address:
Name of individual submitting nomination:
Address:
Phone:
Email address:
Explanation of action/event deserving of recognition:

Mail:

Email:

Facsimile:

4401 Xylon Ave N, New Hope, MN 55428

vleone@newhopemn.gov

763-531-5136

Return completed application to City Clerk's attention:

Call 763-531-5117 with questions.